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4th Sunday in Ordinary Time
JANUARY 28, 2024

Weekend Mass Schedule at Holy Savior
Saturday 5:00 p.m.
Sunday 10:30 a.m.

Week Day Mass Schedule
Tuesday and Thursday 5:30 p.m.
Wednesday & Friday 8:30 a.m.

Raymond: Sunday 8:00 a.m. Sacrament of Penance: Saturday 4:30 — 4:45 p.m.

PASTORS REFLECTION: We are nearing the end of the month of January. In a couple of weeks, we will
commemorate Ash Wednesday and the start of the holy season of Lent. In the weeks in between the end of the
Christmas season and the beginning of Lent, we commemorate Ordinary Time. According to the US Conference of
Catholic Bishops, Ordinary Time draws us to the life of Christ in a time of conversion, growth, and maturation.
Ordinary Time calls the faithful into the mystery of Christ, to penetrate ever more deeply into history until the time
when Christ will come again. Blessings to all of you as we journey together through these days of Ordinary Time.
Father Lincoln.

CANDLEMAS DAY / FEAST OF ST. BLAISE on Friday, February 2, we are celebrating the feast of the presentation
of the Lord at the 8:30 am Mass. In conjunction with this feast, we will have the traditional blessing of candles. You
may bring candles to Mass on that day in order to have them blessed. Next weekend at the Masses, we will give the
traditional blessings of the throats in honor of St Blaise, whose feast day is celebrated on February 3.

SEASON OF LENT begins with Mass and distribution of ashes on Wednesday, February 14 at 8:30 a.m. and 6:00
p.m., and noon at Immaculate Conception in Raymond.

--DAILY MASS SCHEDULE: Tuesday & Thursday 5:30 p.m., Wednesday 8:30 a.m. and Friday -Way of the Cross at
5:30 p.m. followed by Mass.

--EUCHARISTIC ADORATION will be held each Friday during Lent from 12 — 5 p.m. Sign up so that we know each
hour is covered.

--WAY OF THE CROSS will be on Fridays during Lent at 5:30 p.m. followed by Mass.

--LENTEN SOCIALS after Mass on Fridays. Parishioners will be asked to sign up each time for food preparation.

FIRST FRIDAY this Friday, February 2, join us for Mass at 8:30 a.m. and breakfast after in McGing Hall. Bring your
favorite dish to share.

FIRST SATURDAY DEVOTION is this Saturday, February 3. We will have the devotion in honor of Our Lady of
Fatima starting with confessions in the main church at 9:00 am, then Mass in the chapel at 10:00 am, followed by the
rosary. We invite you to join us for this Marian devotion. Our next first Saturday is March 2",

RCIA will meet on Thursday, February 8th at 6 p.m.

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION continues next Sunday, February 4™ at 9:00 a.m.

FAT TUESDAY PANCAKE SUPPER is Tuesday, February 13" after the 5:30 p.m. Mass. Please sign up if you plan
to attend.

ADULT RELIGIOUS EDUCATION SPRING STUDY - The great sacraments of the Church are true encounters with
Christ. Through the seven sacraments of the Church, Jesus is present. Please join our Adult RE class as we dive into
the beauty and mystery of The Sacraments, a seven week video/classroom discussion from Bishop Robert Barron.
Class will not meet next Sunday, February 4. Class will resume Sunday, February 11" at 9 am in McGing Hall. If
you have questions, please contact Chris Halliwell at 601-757-9910.

A LENTEN SERIES based on Fr. Mark Toups series called Oremus will begin this Tuesday, January 30™ from 1:00-
3:00 pm at St. Jude’s in Pearl in the Mary Room. This is the same series that our Adult Ed recently completed. If you
missed this opportunity or would like to revisit it, join us weekly through Mar. 19. Marian Servants of Jesus the Lamb
of God will be leading the sessions according to the Ignition exercises for prayer with Scripture. Participants need to
provide their own books. For more information contact Pat MaHaffey at 601-955-0755.

BISHOPS CATHOLIC SERVICE APPEAL is February 10-11th. The ministries supported by the annual Catholic
Service appeal help meet the needs of Catholics in our diocese. Your gift supports the education of our seminarians,
promotes lifelong formation and education for Catholics involved in youth and adult ministry and helps those served
by Catholic Charities. Please prayerfully consider giving generously to this year's appeal. Our Catholic Service goal
is $23,400. Parishioners should receive envelopes in the mail, or envelopes are available in the vestibule.

ALTAR FLOWERS parishioners wishing to put flowers at the Altar in memory of a loved one should contact Sharon
Hopkins at 601-668-7216 or skhop48@bellsouth.net

The Diocese of Jackson’s Department of Temporal Affairs has engaged Lighthouse Services to provide an
anonymous financial fraud, compliance, ethics, and human resources hotline. This hotline allows for an appropriate
method to report occurrences related to the temporal administration within parishes, schools and the chancery office.
www.lighthouse-services.com/jacksondiocese English speaking USA: 888-830-0004 Spanish speaking USA: 800-
216-1288

2023 CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS have been mailed. If you have any questions about your contribution
statement or did not receive one, please call the Parish Office.

JANUARY 21st COLLECTION — TOTAL: $ 5281 THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY!

REGULAR: $4137 LOOSE: $254 BUILDING FUND: $430
MS Catholic Paper $225 Saltillo $175 Seminarian Education: $60
THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY!

GIVE ONLINE by scanning the QR code
or going to giving.parishsoft.com/app/givingholysavior
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